
 

“Organized and developed by The International 22q11.2 Foundation, 22q at the Zoo is an event that gives families, friends and professionals a chance to 
socialize, network and raise the public profile of chromosome 22q11.2 syndromes. 
 
Volunteers spread awareness by handing out our 22q fact sheets and educating anyone interested enough to stop and ask about 22q. The event kicks off in 
New Zealand and continues westward ending in the South Pacific having literally circled the globe. Participants are recognizable, wearing the official “22q at 
the Zoo” red T-shirt and “Ask me about 22q” buttons”. 
 
To know the history for the event, please visit The International 22q11.2 Foundation’s website: 
http://www.22q.org/awareness-events/awareness/annual-22q-at-the-zoo/ 
 
22qColombia organizes the event each year in Colombia. If you would like further information, please contact us! 
 
You can join us. Be part of our big international 22q11 Family! 
 
 

 

 

http://www.22q.org/awareness-events/awareness/annual-22q-at-the-zoo/

